Bredon Hill Academy

Learning Together for Success

Headteacher
Miss D J West, MAEd, BEd, NPQH
Deputy Headteacher
Mr M Horton, BA (Hons), NPQH
Business Manager
Mrs C E Shalom, BSc (Hons)
Assistant Headteacher
Mrs C Bartlett, BA (Hons), NPQLT
Assistant Headteacher
Mrs K Dunkley, BA (Hons), NPQSL
Assistant Headteacher
Ms S Vaughan, BA (Hons), NASENCO

BHA

Ashton under Hill, Evesham, Worcestershire, WR11 7SW

Tel: 01386 881426 Email: office@bredon.worcs.sch.uk Web: www.bredon.worcs.sch.uk X: @BredonHAcademy Facebook.com/BredonHAcademy

4th September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers

I would like to take this opportunity to welcome you back to our Bredon Hill community. It has been lovely to see the school burst back to life after the 6 week break. We have been really impressed with how our pupils have returned and how quickly they have already settled into their new year and tutor groups. The children look incredibly smart in their uniforms and most seem keen to start their lessons!

We also welcome two new members of staff. Mrs Bisso has joined the English department and Mr Stephen has joined the Learning Support team.

At the beginning of the school year, there is always information to share with pupils, parents and carers. We have given out learning journals and timetables and we will be contacting you shortly about how to access the My Child at School (MCAS) App. From time to time, we will email you and also send out fortnightly newsletters which include curriculum updates and a focus on achievements. We regularly post on Facebook and X and you can follow us at @BredonHacademy. You can refer to our website too, www.bredon.worcs.sch.uk.

At the start and end of the day, it becomes rather congested outside school and the safety of our pupils is paramount. If you're dropping off or collecting your child, please don't park on the yellow zigzag lines at the front. This helps to avoid any complications when the 11 buses are leaving the site.

On behalf of all of the staff at Bredon Hill Academy, I would like to thank you for your continued support and for helping us to make Bredon such a wonderful school.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact us.

We look forward to another fantastic year.

Take care.

Debbie West Headteacher

nebbre West